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18th November 2021 
 
Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Re: PQ 52231/21 
 
Question:  To ask the Minister for Health when the report of the national safeguarding committee will be 
published; and if he will make a statement on the matter.   
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health 
Service Executive for direct response.  
 
The HSE National Safeguarding Office have advised that the Annual Report of the HSE National 
Safeguarding Office was published on 28th of October 2021.  
 
Please find a link to the report below: 
 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/about/who/socialcare/safeguardingvulnerableadults/nationalsafeguardingofficerepor
t2020.pdf  
 
Should you require a hard copy of the report please contact email safeguarding.socialcare@hse.ie  
 
If you require any further information or clarification please do contact us.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_______________ 
 
Noel Taylor 
Office Manager 
Parliamentary Affairs Division 
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